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INFORMATION FOR EMPLOYEES 
 
 

Heyday Group Pty Ltd (Administrators Appointed) (‘Heyday’) 
 
Payment Summaries for FY12 
 
 
Former Heyday employees were recently sent payment summaries for the financial year ended 30 June 

2012. This information was generated from the current Heyday payroll system.  

 

We now understand that due to a change in the Heyday payroll system in early 2012, the payment 

summaries issued were incomplete and only covered part of the last financial year.  

 

We are working to generate additional payment summaries from the previous accounting system for the 

remainder of the financial year ended 30 June 2012. 

 

These additional payment summaries will be sent as soon as possible. 

 

Employees who urgently need to complete their income tax return can complete a statutory declaration 

regarding wages paid which can be found on the Australian Tax Office (‘ATO’) website: 

http://www.ato.gov.au/content/16023.htm  

 
We apologise for any inconvenience or confusion caused. 
 

Questions 
 

PPB Advisory: hastie.employees@ppbadvisory.com 
 


